EDB Committee

From: Kimberly Awana <kimberlyawana@gmail.com>
Sent: Tuesday, July 16, 2019 7:07 PM

To: EDB Committee

Subject: 50 Maui Lani lots

What to do with it? The property should be held in perpetuity for all County residents. Perhaps Na Hale o Maui could
help by managing these properties the same way it's handled theirs. They shall follow affordable-housing guidelines. It
should be donated to Na Hale o Maui.

Mahalo,

Kimberly Awana
Sent from my iPad



